
 

 

	

P&C	Membership	2018	
 

The	Kings	Langley	Public	School	P&C	Association	is	a	not-for-profit	Organisation	which	promotes	the	interests	of	the	
school	by	bringing	parents,	citizens,	students	and	teaching	staff	into	close	co-operation	and	assists	in	providing	facilities	
and	equipment	for	the	school	and	in	promoting	the	recreation	and	welfare	of	the	students	at	the	school.	 

Membership	of	the	P&C	Association	is	open	to	all	parents	and	guardians	of	pupils	attending	the	school	and	to	all	
citizens.	The	P&C	Association	is	always	keen	to	welcome	new	members.	Meetings	are	held	the	second	Monday	of	each	
month	during	school	terms.	 

While	everyone	is	welcome	to	attend	P&C	Association	meetings,	in	order	to	have	a	vote,	it	is	necessary	to	join	or	
re-new	your	membership	every	year.	
	
P&C	membership	is	only	$1	and	entitles	you	to	be	involved	in	the	decision	making	of	the	P&C	Association	and	how	
the	money	raised	is	spent.	When	you	become	a	financial	member	you	agree	to	follow	the	Constitution,	by-laws	and	
Code	of	Conduct	as	adopted	by	the	P&C	Association,	copies	of	these	materials	are	available	from	the	P&C	Secretary	
at	each	general	meeting.	
	
Please	complete	the	section	below	and	return	with	your	payment	to	the	office.	

NAME:			 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	(PLEASE	PRINT	CLEARLY)	

SCHOOL	COMMUNITY	MEMBER	TYPE:					(				)		Parent	Member				(			)	Staff	Member		(			)	Interested	Citizen	

CONTACT	PHONE	NUMBER:		 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

EMAIL	ADDRESS:		 							 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

� TICK	IF	YOU	DO	NOT	WISH	TO	RECEIVE	ANY	EMAIL	CORRESPONDANCE	FROM	THE	P&C	ASSOCIATION		

I	include	a	payment	of	$1	to	become	a	financial	member	of	the	Kings	Langley	Public	School	P&C	Association.		
	

SIGNED:		 	 	 	 	 	 	 	DATE:			 	 	 	

	


